
Presenting the 67 Petition




Today I presented a petition of over 1000 signatures to the House of Commons from the
users of the No.67 bus service in Torbay, to urge Torbay Council to commit to providing a
similar service to the previous No. 67 service for the sake of the local residents as soon as
possible. This petition was collated by constituent Madge Forrester and assisted by Brixham
Councillor David Giles


